
One of the alternatives the 
City of Sandy Springs is 
proposing is a roundabout 
on Johnson Ferry Road at 
Glenridge Drive and 
Glenairy Drive.

In a roundabout, tractor 
trailers, buses, and other 
large vehicles may utilize 
the truck apron to 
complete their maneuvers.

See the diagram to the right 
for a layout of the 
proposed roundabout 
alternative.

Driving Tips for a Roundabout

1. Yield to traffic circulating inside the roundabout – 
they have the right of way.

2. Drive counter-clockwise 
through the roundabout.

3. Keep moving while you are in the 
roundabout, and don’t block emergency vehicles.

4. When exiting the roundabout, signal a right-turn 
just before you exit. This lets drivers waiting to 
enter the roundabout know that you’re exiting.

5. Bicyclists may travel the roundabout in the same 
lane as a motor vehicle.

For more information about roundabouts visit: 
https://highways.dot.gov/safety/intersection-safety/intersection-types/roundabouts  
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